
Ratings/re-ratings sessions for men’s softball will begin on Monday, November 8th. Sessions will be on 

Monday and Wednesday, 30 minutes after the last pre-season game, and on Friday at 11:00 a.m. As 

many as three ratings sessions will be held each week, if necessary, until the cut off for team selection 

(December 10th). Ratings will be done on diamond 1. 

Sign up sheets for each day of the first week of ratings sessions have been posted on the field 1 bulletin 

board.  If you haven’t already registered and paid the $40 registration fee, you must do so in order to be 

rated. The registrar will be at each ratings session for sign ups. 

If you’re not sure if you need to be rated/re-rated. From the C.P. Softball Men’s Player Placement 

regulations: 

1. Players may be rated for the following reasons: 

    a. New to the league 

    b. Re-rate due to injury or illness 

    c. Re-rate due to a season or more of inactivity 


